2007-0086
METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

NOTICE OF HEARING
2007-0086
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Notice of Intention has been filed with the King County Council proposing the annexation of approximately fifty-nine acres of land into the Southwest Suburban Sewer District, known as the Seahurst Park North Island annexation, for the purpose of providing sewer service.

A public hearing before the Metropolitan King County Council is to be held in Room 1001, King County Courthouse, on February 26, 2007 at 1:30 p.m.

A description of the area to be annexed is as follows:
THAT PORTION OF SECTION 13, TOWNSHIP 23 NORTH, RANGE, 3 EAST, W.M. IN KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON DESCRIBED AS FOLLOWS:

ALL OF GOVERNMENT LOT 3;

and the southEAST quarter of the northeast quarter;

AND THE SOUTH 120 FEET OF GOVERNMENT lot 4:

AND THE SOUTH 120 FEET OF THE NORTHEAST QUARTER OF THE NORTHEAST QUARTER.

A copy of Proposed Ordinance No. 2007-0086 will be mailed upon request of the Clerk of the Council, Room W-1039, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA 98104, telephone 206-296-1020.  It is available on the Internet at 

http://www.metrokc.gov/mkcc/clerk/Ordinances_advertised.htm.


DATED at Seattle, Washington this 14th day of February, 2007.
METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON

ANNE NORIS

CLERK OF THE COUNCIL

